
We’d like to introduce you to these 
two folk from Guyra but unfor- 
tunately we don’t know their names. 

We hear that Albert May, of Wellington, is out of 
hospital now, and well on the road to health and 
strength. Mr. May had a serious operation in Orange 
Hospital. 

* * * * 

There were many aborigines visiting Brewarrina at  
the end of October; the reason was the Rodeo. 
Amongst those noticed were Wilkie Bates from Pilliga, 
and Wilma and Linda Peckham from Dubbo. 

I t  has been Convention time again in the Far West. 
The United Aborigines Mission at  Bourke held meetings 
at  Bourke, Brewarrina, Goodooga, Collarenebri, and 
Walgett, and also travelled into Queensland to 
Cunnamulla, and very successful gatherings were 
reported in all centres. 

Mr. and Mrs. Eric Riley, of Dubbo, have just moved 
into a home which will soon become their own. The 
Rileys saved a considerable sum of money, and with 
the assistance of a loan from the Board, they were able 
to buy a two-bedroom weatherboard and fibro cottage 
in Gipps Street, North Dubbo. Finding a cottage to 
buy took a great deal of hard work, but eventually just 
the right cottage became available and after it had 
been seen by an Officer of the Board, action was taken 
to purchase it. 

Dorothea Combo, of Cootamundra, celebrated her 
21st birthday on the 7th October a t  the home of her 
employers, Mr. and Mrs. Cronin, at  “ Emu Chase,” 
Grogan. 

The party was given by Mrs. Cronin who made and 
beautihlly iced the cake. Fifty guests were present 
and numerous were the gifts received. 

The girls of Cootamundra Home held a concert in 
the Parish Hall on the 3rd of November. They were 
assisted by a few town artists, and had a full house. 
Mrs. Inspector English was present and all enjoyed 
themselves. 

Gwen Sullivan (who will be remembered as an old 
Cootamundra girl) was seen in Dubbo recently where 
she was spending a holiday with friends. Gwen now 
lives in Brewarrina. 

Patricia Wenberg, Joan and Katherine Smith and 
May McLeod, were confirmed in the Church of 
England Church, during the Bishop’s last visit. - 
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